
We are in a remote area, with no mobile access at the homestead area or many parts of the 
property. Power failures often occur and our only reliable communication is landline, or radio 
contact from on the property to make a phone call for whatever is happening. Recently we 
had an emergency situation in Tibooburra (70kms) away. It had rained, I was unable to leave 
the property because of creeks and wet roads, the power was inconsistent and I was only able 
to communicate with the local hospital over the landline. 

 


